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Stakeholder Engagement & Communication Efforts – At a Glance 
Peel Living’s project team actively engaged stakeholders between October 2016 and February 2017 to develop the Total 

Public Value Framework and create a clear vision for the redevelopment of Twin Pines. 

Engagement Activities: 

Consultations / Engagement 
 Cedar Grove Residents’ Board  

o October 17, 2016 
o November 14, 2016 
o December 2, 2016 
o February 10, 2017 

 Twin Pines Residents  
o December 3, 2016  
o February 13, 2017 

 Summerville Pines Residents  
o December 6, 2016 

 Neighbouring Community 
o December 12, 2016 

Meetings 
 Peel Living Staff – September 29, 2016 

 PHC Directors – October 17 - 24, 2016 

 Region of Peel Staff – October 19 - 24, 2016 

 Staff Advisory Group – November 9, 2016 & January 12, 2017 

 PHC Board  – October 6, November 3 & December 1, 2016 

 City of Mississauga & Dundas Connects – November 29 & 
December 23, 2016 

 Dufferin-Peel Catholic School Board & Peel District School 
Board – December 13, 2016 

 Toronto & Region Conservation Authority – December 15, 2016 

 Mississauga Halton LHIN Meeting – December 19, 2016 

Communications Activities:  

 Twin Pines Redevelopment website updates 

 Social media updates 

 Pre-consultation mailed invitations & mobile 
signs 

 

 Twin Pines resident feedback forms  

 Resident & community engagement summaries 

 Email subscription update 

 Ongoing correspondence and public inquiries 

 


